LATTER RAIN NETWORK, INC. ENGINEERING STATEMENT
WLRF-LP - Binghamton, NY - Fac ID 132127 File No. BNPL-20018122AAL

The applicant has been questioned by the Commission with regard to the
proximity of WNBF, Binghamton, NY. WNBF is a Class B, DA-N station
situated approximately 8.9 kilometer from the WLRF-LP site. In this
case, however, attention is directed to the fact that the WLRF-LP
proposal does not extend the height of the existing tower (ASR No.
1886942), which was constructed in 1996. It is further submitted that
the addition of the low power FM antenna with its associated (1/2")
transmission 1ine would not be expected to have the slightest effect
on either the daytime or nighttime AM signal. Given this information,

a waiver of the provisions of Section 73.1692 is requested.
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